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PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RATEPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY  
OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 
Adoption of "By-Law number 2018-011-01, modifying the By-Law establishing the 

Planning Advisory Committee number 2018-011" 
 

I, the undersigned, give notice that "By-Law number 2018-011-01, modifying the By-Law 
establishing the Planning Advisory Committee number 2018-011", has been adopted at 
the regular meeting of Council held on June 5th, 2023. 
 
By-Law 2018-011 establishes the functionality of the Planning Advisory Committee.  
The modifications made under By-Law 2018-011-01 were to reflect the current 
committee procedures.  
 
This By-Law may be consulted on our website at www.wentworth.ca or by 
communicating with the Municipal Office during opening hours at (450) 562-0701 or by  
e-mail at info@wentworth.ca. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth, this 9th day of June 2023. 
 
 

 
__________________ 
Natalie Black,  
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
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